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ISPN STATEMENT ON RUSSIA-UKRAINE

https://www.ispneurosurgery.org/news/ispn-statement-on-russia-ukraine/

We, the International Society for Pediatric Neurosurgery, are a professional organization

dedicated to advancing the care of children with neurosurgical conditions and educating those
responsible for delivering that care across the world. We are also an interconnected
community of colleagues and friends across the world, including in Ukraine and Russia.
As such, it is impossible for us to be silent in the face of the humanitarian disaster unfolding
in Ukraine. We believe it is our responsibility, not only as a professional society, but also as
moral beings committed to finding peaceful solutions to conflicts, and protecting the
vulnerable against violent acts, to speak out strongly against the military invasion of Ukraine.
While we acknowledge that all disputes contain layers of complexity, and we respect the fact
that even some of our colleagues in Russia may hold different views, we do not believe that
there is any justification for such military aggression that leads to loss of property, liberty, and
life. The world is poorer and less safe for it. The most vulnerable — children — are its greatest
victims.

We believe that a diplomatic solution must be sought, we encourage the international
community to stand united in their opposition, and we call on Russia to immediately cease
their hostilities.

We invite our colleagues, national and regional pediatric neurosurgery societies to join us

and express their support to the above statement.

American Association of Neurological Surgeons on the Invasion of Ukraine

https://www.aans.org/en/About-Us/Position-Statements/American-Association-of-
Neurological-Surgeons-on-the-Invasion-of-Ukraine

The AANS is an international organization which, for over 90 years, has been dedicated to
education, research, treatment, and advocacy related to diseases of the brain and spine;
conditions which constitute many of humanity’s most common, consequential and
debilitating afflictions.

As a medical association committed to advancing the health, safety, and well-being of
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individuals around the world, we wish to express at this critical, historic juncture our profound
solidarity with the citizens of Ukraine, including our Ukrainian neurosurgeon colleagues, as
they valiantly seek, with international assistance, to defend their liberty, security and ancient,
sacred cultural values against the current invasion by Russian military forces. Furthermore,
we wish to unequivocally express our condemnation of violence as a means of advancing
individual or national self-interests, wherever and whenever such tyrannical disregard for
human life, dignity and freedom takes place.

We hope for a swift cessation of hostilities, along with a return to regular societal order that
is respectful of the basic rights which fundamentally and inherently belong to all human beings.
Sincerely offered to the people of Ukraine, our international members, and the global society
we are privileged to serve, from the Executive Committee of the American Association of

Neurological Surgeons. March 1, 2022.
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